
1 
 

 

  

 

 

   

2021 Division Road North  

Kingsville, Ontario  N9Y 2Y9 

 (519) 733-2305  

www.kingsville.ca 

kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca 

 

February 12, 2019 

 

To: Members of Kingsville Council 

From: Kingsville Striking Committee 

 

RE: 2019-2022 Updated Appointments to Boards and Committees for Kingsville 

 

Members of the Kingsville Striking Committee, comprised of Mayor Nelson Santos, Deputy Mayor Gord Queen and 

Councillor Tony Gaffan met on Monday, February 11th to review updated applications for Lay Appointees in response to a 

second call to help fill vacancies on the Heritage Advisory, Fantasy of Lights, Migration Festival and Accessibility Advisory 

committees as well as the recently approved Greenhouse Policy Review Committee on behalf of the Town of Kingsville. 

The Committee is pleased to report that another 19 letters of interest and applications were received for the various lay 

appointments in addition to the Council member committee requests. A summary report of the recommended committee 

appointments is attached for Council consideration. 

While many of the identified vacancies have been filled, there remains some vacancies on the Migration Festival and 

Communities in Bloom Committees that are not at full complement and we encourage the committee and its members to 

help recruit additional members as their work proceeds over the next term and to provide updates through their meetings 

for appointment recommendations to council. 

      
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
 
Mayor Nelson Santos 
      
 


